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May 31, 2002

Mr. Ken Knudsen
3139 State Route 11
Malone, New York 12953-9502

Dear Ken:

Lreceived your communications concerning the Truth-in- Taxation hearings held earlier this year by We the People
Foundation. As always, Ken, [ appreciate hearing from you.

your Representative is to lessen the burden the federal government places on taxpayers. That is why I have made a concerted
effort in Congress 1o reform the tax system, reduce taxes and ensure that taxpayers maintain their rights in their dealings with the
Internal Revenue Service (IRS). While I do not have the privilege of serving on the House Ways and Meany Committee, | can
tell you I have worked with members of the panel over the years 1o move tax relief initiatives through the legislative process and
into law. For example, last year we enacted across-the-board iax reductions. providing immediate tax reljef through the rcduction
of individual invome tax retes. We repealed the marriage tax penalty and the inheritance tax, doubled the child care tax credit,
and increased the deductible amounts for various savings vehicles, Additionally, in recent years we have approved several
measures reaflirming the rights of taxpayers.

That having been said,
income tax within the borders of the United States, the federal incomc tax system is unlawfully applied, and that the IRS routinely

I'believe that elimination of taxes in the manner advocated by the Foundation would be highly irresponsible. T've never
been one to argue against the usefulness - even the great need - for government. Indeed, [ strongly believe that the federal
government does some ahsolutely necessary things that reyuite fwiding as derived through an equitabie and comprehensiblc tax
code. In my view taxes are not bad by dcfinition, although the way in which they are levied, coliected and expended certainly can
be,

While I may not share your views on this matter, Ken, I certainly respect your right to hold and express them in any
manner you may choose. Accordingly, the difference in cur opinions on this issue notwithstanding, I hope you will continue 10
share your views with me on matters of interest and concern before the Congress, as I value your input.

With best wishes, | am

Sincerely yours,

John M. McHugh
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